Docket Nos. 50-442
50~444

Public Service Company of New Hampsnire
ATTH: Mr. Robert J. Harrison

President and Chief Executive Officer
P. 0. Box 330
Manchester, New Hampshire 03105

Gentlemen:
Subject: Combined Inspection Nos. 50-443/84-04 and 50-444/84-02

This refers to your letter dated June 19, 1984, in response to our letter dated
May 24, 1984,

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of your

licensed program.
Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

CAUL ¢ -1nax DL ‘
J\’/’ " /' . '?' | f .
Richard W. Starostecki, Director
Division of Project and Resident
Programs

cc:

John DeVincentis, Project Manager

S. Floyd, Operational Service Supervisor
D. E. Moody, Station Manager

Public Document Room (PDRT

Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Residen. Inspector

State of New Mampshire

bec: Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
Chief, Engineering Programs Branch
J. Grant, DPRP
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